Office of the Building Inspector City Hall, Postland, Maine

Yarmouth, Maine May 22, 1964

Dear Sirs:

In the summer of 1963 I contracted to build a foundation for the Bryan Carcuff home on Beffort St. in Portland. A question arose during the setting of the forms for the foundation as to w whether the foundation was the correct distance from the property line.

I regret to confess that I knowingly and willingly moved a line marker about two feet in order to give the appearance of a distance from the property line falsely.

The distance from the property line in the foundation was 1 foot so I malioiously moved the stake  $\ . \$ 

A few weeks ago I accepted Christ as my personal Savior at the Church of the Nazarene here in Yarmouth. Since that time I have been trying to straighten out my past life. In doing so this wrong came up before me and I want to make restitution for this too.

Below is a rough sketch of the situation in question. I maybe reached at my home on North Road here in Yarmouth(846-4520) if there is anything further I need to explain about this please call me.

RECEIVED

MAY 26 1964

DEPT. OF BLOG. INSP.

Yours truly,

Ace W York

The an york

ACW; dia